

SABA Scholarship Fundraising Match

In 2023, the St. Anthony Baseball Association established a scholarship fund in the memory of former Norsemen and Codger teammate Tom Flock-Johnson, who lost his battle with brain cancer on August 1, 2023. The scholarship is to be awarded to a SAVHS graduating senior who participated in baseball at the high school level, with a strong preference for a student intending to study science in college.

SABA received many generous donations in 2023 and the first half of 2024, and was pleased to award a \$1,000 scholarship to SAVHS senior Jack Maher, who is continuing his education at Marquette University.

SABA hopes to continue to build the scholarship fund so that it will sustain itself over the long term, and so that the amount given can increase over time along with college costs. To that end, we ask that you to consider making a gift of any amount. Tom Flock-Johnson's former teammates have committed to matching all donations made between October 1 and December 15, 2024, up to \$3,000. SABA is a Section 501(c)(3) charitable organization and all donations are tax deductible. 100% of the amounts donated are deposited into the scholarship fund.

If you would like to donate to the fund, make out the check to SABA and put "Scholarship" on the memo line. You can drop your check off with Troy Urdahl at the high school office, or mail it to SABA treasurer Phil Schenkenberg, 510 15th Ave SW, New Brighton, MN 55112. You can also Venmo your donation to @Philip-Schenkenberg; you will need to send an email to prschenkenberg@comcast.net to request a receipt for tax purposes.